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November 7, 2022
‘Egyptians’ Year 4 Norwich Castle Trip

Wednesday 8th or Thursday 9th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

After Christmas, in Year 4, we will be learning all about the Egyptians.

We have the opportunity to visit Norwich Castle to experience a number of different
workshops all around the discovery of an ancient Egyptian tomb.

Malorie and Parks will be attending on the 8thFebruary 2023

Babbage and Seacole will be attending on the 9thFebruary 2023

We will leave school shortly after registration and return in time for the end of the day. The
children should come dressed in school uniform and bring a warm coat. Your child will
require a packed lunch and a water bottle, (if FSM or if you’d like your child to have a school
packed lunch please order this in the usual way via Parentmail) on or before 20th January.

In order to meet costs, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8.05 per child or if your
child receives Free School Meals we are we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.37
per child, payment is to be made via ParentMail.

If your child is likely to require prescribed medication on the day of the trip please speak

with the office to complete a medical form.

Please consent by 27th January 2023 to your child attending the trip via Parentmail

where the voluntary contribution can also be made.

Please note, consent must be received for your child(ren) to be able to attend.

Best wishes

The Year 4 Team
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